
To the Editor, 
 
Please find attached our revised manuscript that addresses the reviewers’ comments. 
 
All changes are highlighted in red in the main body of the text. Additionally, suggestions that 
were made in the review pane have been addressed. 
 
We have addressed the following comments: 
 

1. The comparison between nasogastric and jejunostomy feeding methods 
 

2. The possible complications associated with jejunostomy insertion and the effect this 
may or may not have on the following oesophagectomy. 

 
3. Insertion of a radiological image showing a comparison of body composition at 

diagnosis and post-neoadjuvant chemotherapy (two CT scans of L3 lumbar skeletal 
mass) for same patient 

 
4. Some explanations of tables and figures has been included as suggested. These have 

been re-labelled accordingly. 
 
 
We hope these changes are in order. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
I Mohamed, J Whiting, B Tan 


